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Melissa Camire Interviews with Bloomberg Law on Pay
Transparency Laws
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In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Melissa Camire discusses pay transparency laws both in New

York and nationally. The article touches on pay gaps that persist in white-collar jobs, and while some

employees cast doubt that the law would have a significant impact on employers in New York,

Melissa explains that her clients are already planning changes. Many of her clients, which include

startups to multinational companies across a range of industries, she said, are considering posting

ranges nationwide. Additionally, she advises that employers should conduct pay equity audits to get

ahead of the national trend toward greater pay transparency.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required.)
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